
 

                           WESTPORT BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE MINUTES 

                                                         SEPTEMBER 7, 2011 

 

Present:  Angela Trucks, Nancy Carr, Bob Weiss, Debra Kandrak, Claire Ford, Wynn 

Herrmann, Linda Adelman, Mitzi Lyman, Betty Lou Cummings, Kathy Groener, Susan 

Loselle 

 

This committee is so grateful to Angela Trucks who will continue as Chairman and 

Nancy Carr who will continue as a member of the committee.  Linda Adelman presented 

each of them with a beautiful photo album of events that took place during their many 

years of service. 

 

Minutes:  The minutes from the meeting of June 1, 2011 were approved. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  Our budget for this year is $10,000.00.  We have $9,200.00.   We 

have spent $800.00 to water the Bridge Gardens in July and will spend another $800.00 

for August watering. 

 

Beautification Awards:  It was decided to take a hiatus for a year. We will be meeting to 

establish rules and guidelines for future awards. 

 

Adopt-A-Spot: All adopt-a-spot sponsors will be sent a note with a copy of the August 

10, 2011 article from the Westport News. 

 

Re-Greening/Median:  This area has never looked so good.  We will call Ann from 

Daybreak to plant the Maple tree that we had already purchased and ask her if she would 

reseed.  A thank you letter will be sent to Darryl Kowalsky for the mowing. 

 

Bridge Gardens:  Angela will write a thank you letter to Laurelrock for their 

contribution. 

 

New Business:  If we see illegal signs we can report them to sreynolds@westportct.gov 

 

The meeting began at 4:00 and was adjourned at 5:05.  

 

Our next meeting will be on Wednesday, October 5
th

 2011 at 4:00pm in Room 201 of the 

Town Hall. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Susan Loselle 

 

 

 

  


